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Announcement 

'FOODS FOR THE 90s', 3-5 APRIL 1989 

The nineteenth Reading International Food Symposium is to be held on 3-5 
April 1989 and will deal with processes, products and ingredients with a view 
to European implications and future trends in food technology. 

Details and application forms are available from: 

Dr G. G. Birch 
Department of  Food Science & Technology 
University of  Reading 
PO Box 226 
Whiteknights 
Reading RG6 2AP 
UK 
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